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Comments: This public comment is in opposition of the proposed project, "Sandia Peak Ski Area Mountain

Coaster #56985." The proposal for the Sandia Peak Area Mountain Roller Coaster project is one that has not

been carefully evaluated. If a careful evaluation of the proposal was undertaken, serious consequences of long

term impacts would be apparent. The proposal would cause long term environmental damage in terms of noise

pollution, traffic, and increased litter. The damage would be ultimately irreversible if this project were to be

approved. This mountain is also sacred to the Pueblo of Sandia and its community members. Were they

consulted in this process? How would this project affect the peoples who live in close relation with the mountain?

How would this project be beneficial for the environment that Cibola Natural Forest is supposed to be

safeguarding from environmental harm?  These are some questions the Cibola National Park needs to consider

regarding this dangerous, reckless proposal which could destroy communities and ecosystems that have existed

for centuries at the Pueblo of Sandia. 


